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Bank of China Brunei Branch Ramadan Charity 

Donation Event 

 
 

On 27th April, Bank of China Brunei Branch and Department of Community 

Development (JAPEM), Ministry Culture, Youth and Sports jointly held Ramadhan 

charity donation. On behalf of the branch, General Manager Dr. Li Feng and Deputy 

GM Mr. Zheng Gang donated daily necessities to 10 local impoverished families, 

reducing the financial burden of these families during the Ramadan festival, and 

conveying the corporate image of Bank of China taking social responsibility to the local 

society. An officer of the Department of Community Development Mr. Janapi bin Jian, 

attended and witnessed the charity donation event. 

 

Charity and poverty alleviation are the traditional virtues of the Chinese nation. 

While operating steadily, Bank of China Brunei Branch always pays attention to local 

public welfare undertakings, actively fulfills its social responsibilities, and looks 

forward to carrying out more public welfare activities with the local society in the future, 

promote cultural exchanges and common growth. 

 


